Dear Mr Young

Please can | object to the planning application for 106 King Henry's Road.

| live opposite the house in question and am already upset by how long the building project has taken. From my
recollection there has been work onsite since early Spring 2020; and all of this time | have been forced to work at
home by my employer for social distancing reasons, thus making building/tunneling/waste removal/ drilling noise a
very big nuisance. For these reasons | object to the building project taking any longer than is vital to return the
house to a basic habitable state.

In terms of design, the modern Chalcots Park Estate style already presents a difficult architectural mix in a street of
otherwise early-Victorian houses. To add a storey to one house in a row of otherwise two storey houses will make
the mix even worse.

Furthermore, permitting an additional storey could encourage the neighbouring houses to make their own
extension plans. The road is already suffering a significant increase in traffic during the part-closure

of Adelaide Road, HS2 works and fibre laying. House and garden wall foundations have already been compromised
and any more building work could cause more damage to property and eventually pose a threat to the public.

Thank you
Rebecca Chesworth

Rebecca Chesworth




